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2" November 2021

Dear Parents / Carers,

We would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 11" November between
4.30 — 6.30pm. This will be an opportunity to consider Forge Valley Sixth Form as a viable option for
your child for their post-16 destination.

Whilst you may well be familiar with Forge Valley School, it is important to note that Sixth Form is a
very different experience to life in lower school and so we would encourage you to come along. We
will inform you about what our Sixth Form has to offer and will be happy to answer any questions
you may have.

There will be presentations introducing our Sixth Form at 4.30pm, 5.15pm and 6pm in the Lecture
Theatre; there is no need to book an appointment time.

You will then be invited to look around the school and talk to staff and students. Our Careers
Advisor, Liz Yoxall, will also be available to offer impartial careers advice and guidance.

A virtual Open Evening is now available on our website for those that cannot attend our live event:

https://www.forgevalley.school/page/?title=Virtual+Open+Evening&pid=152

As valued members of our school community, Year 11 Forge Valley pupils will be prioritised when
allocating places in our Sixth Form if they meet the entry requirements (as specified on Sheffield
Progress).

Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.

Yours faithfully,

Wk _

Mrs D Cook

Assistant Headteacher

Head of Sixth Form
dcook@forgevalley.sheffield.sch.uk
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A member of the Tapton School Academy Trust



